Nottinghamshire County UNISON

Violence in Schools
Campaign 2024-25

There has been an increase in violence in schools. We are
getting calls each and every week now about this issue.
From September we are making this a branch priority.

We will be:

e Asking headteachers and employers to work with us to
make schools safer for support staff and to sign up to
our Violence at Work Charter

e Asking employers to adopt our model policy where
there is not one in place, or asking for improvements if
the current policy needs updating

 Holding a seminar for all school based reps on Violence
at Work.

e Asking all our members to take Violence at Work
seriously.

e Asking workplace contacts and stewards to put up the
QR, and Violence at work posters in their schools.
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